
Newsletter– 10th November 2023 

The next school holiday:  

School will close on Thursday 21st December at 1:30pm for the Christmas holiday. School 

will reopen on Monday 8th January 2024 

Children in Years 3-6 are using Time Tables Rockstars to support 
their times tables knowledge.  Please look at this useful parent 
guide to give you some information about how your child can get 
the best from the website. 
 

ttrockstars.com/parents/ 

Next Friday we will be having a non-uniform day to raise money for the Winter Fayre. 

Please bring in £1 in cash for this. The Winter Fayre will be on Thursday 7th December 

at 2:15pm so children will finish school at 2pm on this day.  

From Sept 2024, the government have announced             
funding for a 'national wraparound childcare                
programme'.  Please use this link to complete the             
parent survey https://online1.snapsurveys.com/
interview/0f5d68ab-046f-4981-ab92-d7f7efb357dd or 
scan the bar code on the leaflet. Thank you 

Year 4 are going to Manchester Museum next week! 4T are going on Thursday 16th      

November and 4L are going on Friday 17th November. The cost of the trip is £5, please 

pay this on Scopay. Thank you 

Please see information from the local community  - Community Arts by ZK 
and their latest project:  

Brand New Project - Healing Arts for All – Participants needed  - Join us for this exciting opportunity to a 12
-week art project at Northlight Mill.  Working with two artists, participants will research and explore what life 
was like in Lancashire’s industrial era for South Asian communities, and how this shaped Pendle and its resi-
dents today and use art as a vehicle to respond to this.  
We will also include trips to Lancashire Archives, Northwest Film archives, Manchester Science and History            
Museum and a tour of Northlight Mill.  
  
If you would like to book on or ask any more questions, please contact Lauren Jackson 01282 222334 or 
email lauren@communityartsbyzk.co.uk 

Please pay £3 per child for the Theatre company coming 

in to perform a pantomime on Tuesday 9th January 

2024. KS1 will be watching ‘The Pied Piper’ and KS2 will 

be watching ‘King Arthur’.  
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